
August 27, 2024 
SHINKAWA LTD. 

Sales Division 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
 

Notice of Discontinuation of Die Bonder SPA-1000 
 
 

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your continued support. 
 
We regret to announce that we have discontinued production of our die bonder SPA-
1000 (production end date: August 2024). 
However, we will continue to provide technical support and repair parts for the SPA-
1000 machines on your end (except for products discontinued by the suppliers). 
 
We will continue our efforts to provide products and services that meet your 
expectations, and we look forward to your continued patronage. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us as below. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
SHINKAWA LTD. 
Sales Division 
Phone: 042-560-1225 
Email: skw_all_sales@yamaha-robotics.com 
 


